


July 17, 2015

Scott J. Steffen, P.E.		
BOHANNAN-HUSTON, INC.
7500 Jefferson Street NE Courtyard I
Albuquerque, NM 87109

	RE:	Montecito West Unit 2 Pad Cert Lots 1-5 and 8-12
	Engineers Stamp dated 3/6/14
	Engineers Certification dated 7-6-15

Dear Mr. Steffen,

Based upon your Engineer’s Certification received 7-6-15, the above referenced plan is acceptable for Building Permit approval on above listed lots.

Lots 6 and 7 were excluded from approval, because Lot 6 has a construction entrance and concrete wash-out station on it and Lot 7 is torn up, is a little loose and has a lot of boulders on it.  I’ve included photos in the e-mail and discussed this with Pulte Homes.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

				Sincerely,

							
      				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality for Hydrology
[bookmark: _GoBack]				Planning Dept.


Copy: Peter Steen, Pulte Homes
